
 

 
 
August 28, 2024 
 
TO:  All Residents of Watters Crossing HOA 
 
The Spring 2024 storm caused damage to not only individual homeowners, but also to the WCHOA common areas.  This was the most significant storm 
damage within the WCHOA in nearly three decades.  Fortunately, no common property roofs or buildings were damaged.  The damage that did occur, 
included fences down, destroyed playground equipment, and some other lesser damage.  The most significant damage was destroyed trees falling / 
damaged limbs, and the aftermath of clean-up. 
 
Watters Crossing Board of Directors 

 

    
    

    

 
   

    



    

    

  
  

    

  
  

 


